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My name is Waylon Angle from Millersburg Elementary and, from this experience I have 

learned I can make a difference for Monarch Butterflies. It is interesting because most of the time adults 

make laws or ideas for laws. The thing is, is that if we Millersburg Elementary set an example then 

maybe other people might follow. The Monarch Butterfly has an impact on our school. It has an impact 

because at our school we plant milkweed plants so that we can attract and, protect Monarch Butterflies. 

Plus, Monarch Butterflies are very common in Ohio. When we ever see a Monarch Butterfly in Ohio we 

usually point them out. We hope that the Monarch Butterfly will become our state butterfly. 


